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Public Service Announcement 
Date:  March 19, 2021 

To:  All Media 

From:  Shellie Campbell, Interim Director  

North Central Public Health District 

Subject: March 22-29 Scenic Drive Partial Road Closure will not affect access to Vaccine Clinics 

 

A section of Scenic Drive will be closed next week, from March 22-29, for sanitary sewer work, but there will 

still be vehicular access to the vaccine clinics held at the Fort Dalles Readiness Center, which shares an 

entrance with Columbia Gorge Community College on Scenic Drive. 

 

The road closure will be west of the college/readiness center entrance. The readiness center is still accessible 

from the east. Open routes to the readiness center include taking Kelly Avenue to Scenic Drive, or going up 

Jefferson Street to Scenic Drive. 

 

(For more information, contact North Central Public Health District at (541) 506-2600 or visit us on the web at 

www.ncphd.org or https://wascoshermangilliamcovid-19.com/ or find us on Facebook.) 
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